

November 2018

Dear Parent

Our Kindergarten Christmas performance will be performed on Monday 17 December at 10am in the Infant Hall. The foyer doors will not be open before 9.40am.

Entrance is free and each child is assured up to 4 seats. Tickets are not necessary for this performance, but if you could please show on the slip how many plan to attend, that would be very helpful. Other family members are cordially invited to attend the dress rehearsal on Friday 14 December at 10am.

We would be grateful if you would complete the form below indicating your seat requirements and return it in your child's message folder as soon as possible or by Monday 10 December at the latest.

Unfortunately, photography of any kind will not be allowed during the performance. The car park will be available for parking. However, should you require disabled access, please let us know.

Yours sincerely,

CHazid

Mrs C Howard Head of the Infant and Girls' Junior Schools

Headmistress: Mrs Jo Anderson BA PGCE MEd
Head of the Infant and Girls' Junior Schools: Mrs C Howard MCIPS BSc PGCE
Bridge Road, Bury, Lancashire, BL9 0HH
T: 0161 696 8600 F: 0161 763 4658
E: girlsinfo@burygrammar.com W: www.burygrammar.com

The Bury Grammar Schools Trustee Limited (company number 06612259) as trustee of Bury Grammar Schools Charity (registered charity number 526622).

Registered office: Farraday House, Bridge Road, Bury, Lancashire BL9 0HG. Registered in England and Wales.

Kindergarten Christmas Performance		
	Child's name:	Group:
	I require	tickets for the performance on Monday 17 December at 10am.
	I require	tickets for the dress rehearsal on Friday 14 December at 10am.
Please state the number of seats you would like (max. of 4 per child).		
	Signed:	
	Name (printed):	Date: